
Hello Bowlers, 

    It is that (me of year again where the new winter season is upon us. I want to wish everyone a good 
season this year. I want to reach out to all the bowlers in Connec(cut and let them know that there will 
be changes coming to the CT State USBC associa(on. 
 
    If you have bowled in our Open tournament, you will have no(ced that ‘there has already been some 
changes made to the tournament format, have they all worked, no but it is a work in progress. There are 
more changes coming, all in all to help improve your tournament bowling experience. 
 
    With that, there are other changes on the horizon, whether it is with the youth scholarship, Hall of 
Fame, and Bowler of the year, right now everything is a work in progress. What I am asking for is some 
help from our local associa(ons. I am looking forward to having an open dialogue with the President’s 
and Associa(on managers of all the local associa(ons, that way we can all be on the same page and 
work together to help grow this great sport in this state of ours. 
 
   If anyone has any ques(ons, comments or sugges(ons, please feel free to contact me at 
jtur737665@aol.com and I will do my best to make sure everything is answered or taken care of. Again, I 
hope everyone has a good season. 
 
 
Thank you 
John Turgeon 
CT State USBC President 
 
 


